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WINNER! 

Attendance Raffle: Last half term we launched our new attendance raffle. Every child who had 100% 

attendance in a week was awarded a raffle ticket. If they did attend for 100% of the time for 5 

weeks they were awarded 5 tickets. The number of raffle tickets entered altogether were 623. At 

the end of the half term a name was drawn and we are pleased to announce that the winner was Sia 

Khanna in Bears Class who has won a £50 voucher to pay towards a family meal! Many thanks to 

the PTA for raising the funds for the voucher. 

Of all the primary schools in the trust, Hallam had the highest percentage of Bronze and Silver 

Awards for children’s attendance in the spring term!  

Attendance:  Congratulations to Year 3 who achieved an attendance of 95.5% this week! The class 

was awarded the attendance trophy in our Friday celebration assembly. 

King’s Coronation Celebrations- Friday 5th May: On Friday 5th May we will be celebrating the 

Coronation of King Charles later that week. As part of these celebrations we will invite all children 

(and Staff) to take part in a ’Right Royal Dress-up!’ Children can come dressed as Kings, Queens or 

simply wear their best outfit for the day. The children will take part in various activities during the 

day including a coronation assembly when they will sing the coronation song, make bunting, make 

a collaborative piece of artwork, make a crown and they will engage in other art activities. 
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School staff will be dressed in red, white and blue. There will also be a special coronation lunch for 

those who have a school meal. 

At 2:45 the children will have a coronation picnic. Please send your child to school with a snack that 

they can eat at the picnic. Parents are welcome to join us for the coronation picnic and singalong to 

the coronation song! The gate in the carpark will be open for parents to access the playground at 

2:45.  

Weather permitting, the picnic will be held on the playground. If it is raining then the picnic will be 

held inside. At 3:10 the children will be taken back into their classes to be dismissed and parents 

will be asked to wait on the playground to ensure that children are dismissed safely. We hope that 

you are able to join us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 


